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Township Leeds and the Thousand Islands                                                     Nov 18, 2022 

Chief Planner  Tom  Fehr, 

Mr. Fehr, 

I would like to formally apply to Our Township for some permits for upgrades and alterations to our marine facility, Point 

Comfort (818769 On. Inc.) a wholly owned subsidiary of Glen House Resort. 

We would like to complete these alterations before spring but would like to know if our proposal is reasonable as we are 

currently marketing and accepting payment for these slips next season. 

It would replace some of our damaged docking from recent flooding making them safe again for our returning American 

Local seasonal dockers. 

These docks would be an extension to existing floating docks already cat walked through the environmental zone away 

from the shoreline. 

I have already contacted C.R.C.A. to try to arrange to see what I need to display to them to gain their permission but 

haven’t heard back. 

I am only asking for your comments and suggestions to pass on to Eastern Engineering so they can incorporate this into 

to a plan I have asked them to make. 

The information supplied  is to help you familiarize Council with this application and hopefully indicate some direction to 

reduce duplication and timing. 

 

I Remain Yours Truly, 

David Seal, 

 

Glen House Resort 

 


